
 

AbbyPD Investigates Arson on Trethewey Street 

 

On November 5, 2022, at approximately 1 am, the Abbotsford Police Department 
responded to a structure fire at an occupied residence at 3030 Trethewey Street. Upon 
arrival, Abbotsford Fire Rescue Service and Abbotsford Police Patrol Members assisted 
with the evacuation of the occupants. No occupants were injured in this incident.  

As a result of the preliminary investigation, this fire is being treated as suspicious. The 
Abbotsford Police Department, Major Crimes Unit, has now taken over this 
investigation. Although the investigation is in its early stages, Detectives believe this 
incident was targeted.  

Major Crimes Detectives seek additional witnesses, CCTV and dash camera footage. If 
you were travelling in the area of Trethewey Street and Maclure Road between Gladwin 
Road and Clearbrook Road before or after the incident, please contact the Abbotsford 
Police at 604-859-5225. 
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